N
~d

‘_-’," " p r E0F

Exfendmg a lifeline of hope in Zambia... SUMMER 2013

Look at what your Support has Achieved!
Those of you who have been with us a while will remember the first photo we

took of ICU at University Teaching Hospital - Lusaka. We thought you would
like to see this photo of the unit as it is now.

This is a 3 year old boy on ‘,‘;\J"{
full ventilation and an "N
adrenaline infusion through -
a catheter into his central
vein.

He has 4-parameter
constant monitoring and
all drugs and fluids are
infused through
computerised infusers.

‘What a step forward!

Thank-you for all your
ongoing support which
allows us to lead this development with the senior ICU nurses.
(CRAIG ORANMORE-BROWN)

Website: www.mercyflyers.org - Registered UK Charity No. 1131474
For donations, membership and general information please contact Sylvia Hemmings on:
Tel: +44 (0) 1508 536801 e-Mail: sylviahemmings@mercyflyers.com



An Open Letter to our Supporters

10 June 2013

Dear Mercy Flyers supporters,

Thank you all so much for the amazing and unwavering support you have
given MF over the past 5 years. As you know we have been able to

l achieve a huge amount during that time and 1000's of people's lives have
been saved or completely renewed. I would like to share our current
situation honestly with you in the hope that you mat be able to help us
through this short-term funding difficulty.

Our activities for the remainder of 2013 include running a flight medical
attendant's course and doing 2 outreaches (ear and paediatric surgery) in
June.We are also involved in establishing and teaching on a Primary
Trauma Care course in July and partnering with government which has
lead to the design of the first Zambian national ambulance service which
will be rolled out next year. Mercy Flyers is to establish an aeromed and
rescue service in partnership with the South Africa Red Cross Air Mercy
Service (see www.ams.org.za). We hope to roll ths aeromed service out
later this year in Zambia. It will give significant discounts to the
government for national medivacs and will charge private clients. The
profits will go toward supplementing the outreaches and covering all the
overhead costs of MF.

 So, as you can see, there is a lot going on including a potential new
source of funding. However we do not have a grant at the moment to pay
for outreaches for the remainder of the year after June. This may
necessitate cancelling 4 outreaches which are already booked.
Each outreach costs around £3000 ($5000).

Please would you consider making a special donation or doing a
fund-raising activity for MF this summer and speak to your
friends about becoming regular supporters. As you know we
constantly strive to ensure your hard-earned cash delivers
as much patient benefit as we possibly can while ensuring
professional standards of care in Zambia.

Serving the poor together, building the nation of Zambia

Thanks again

Craig Oranmore-Brown






